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February 22, 2024

Brighton City Council
500 S. 4th Avenue
Brighton, CO 80601

RE: Recommendation to appoint John Stencel to the District Plan Commission

Mayor Mills and Members of City Council,

| am writing this letter on behalf of the District Plan Commission.

Members of our commission reviewed John Stencel’s application materials and conducted an
interview on February 22, 2024 for a commissioner position. After completion of the interview,
members voted in favor of recommending that City Council appoint John as a Commissioner.

The following qualifications are cited from the Board and Commission Application and interview
responses:

» Understands the structure and purpose of the District Plan

» Experience on advisory boards with agricultural practices

* Understands the value to Brighton of the agricultural ties to Historic Splendid Valley

*» Defined goals to promote Historic Splendid Valley in agricultural pursuits and promotion

Thank you for your consideration.
Best regards,

Jennifer Council
Vice-Chair of the District Plan Commission
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